
May—June 2018 

Dear friend and supporter of our ministry, 

Hopefully, as Christians, we wake up each day with a desire to do His will. In May, I was reminded 
that the Lord ordained a month different from what I planned. When God surprises us, it should be 
no surprise. God gives reminders of grace, peace, and His presence when trials come.  God did that 
for me in May. 

I scheduled May with plans to travel for training, preaching, and encouraging. Having just returned 
from India for a funeral, God chose to take two of His servants home within a few days of each other.  

Each man was a friend. Each man left a 
profound absence. Each man had a passion for 
the Lost. Each man God used in their lifetime 
to influence others for world evangelism.  

Speaking at the two funerals of these two men 
reminded me of the quote from William Carey. 
“When I am gone, say nothing about Dr. Carey; 
speak about Dr. Carey’s Savior.”  

On the third Monday of June, World Wide New 
Testament Baptist Missions always holds its 
annual Family Fellowship Week meeting. This 
year it was at my home church, Faith Baptist 
Church of Shelby, NC. Family Fellowship Week 
is a time of training, fellowship, renewal, and 
joy. God did all of that and more with our 
missionaries.  

God opened places to preach the word, 
proclaim the Gospel, and help churches 
accomplish their missions giving goals. I spoke on both Coasts of the USA and many points in-
between.  

Please pray as World Wide New Testament Baptist Missions hold an encouragement for missionaries 
in August in Germany. Kim and I will attend the conference. We are expecting over 40 guests to come 
from that region of the world to be encouraged and uplifted. The dates are August 20-24. Please pray 
for safety, wisdom, and for us to be an encouragement.  

Sincerely yours, 

John O’Malley
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